
Foundation 2 Homework 24.1.20 

 

This week in F2 we have been learning about Chinese New Year. We have learnt how 

people prepare for Chinese New Year by cleaning their homes and also learnt about the 

many traditions that happen across the 15 days of celebrations. The children particularly 

enjoyed learning about the dragon and lion dances and even got to see a real lion dance 

during assembly on Wednesday.  

In Maths, we have been learning about the number 12. We have found one more and one 

less than twelve and also looked at which numbers are fewer or greater than 12. We have 

used ten frames and bobble heads to investigate different ways of making 12 and have also 

been counting to 12 using 1 pence coins 

In Literacy we have been reading facts about Chinese New Year and we have also read a 

fiction text called Dragons in the City  which told the story of two little girls as they 

celebrated Chinese New Year. 

In Letters and Sounds we have learnt the diagraph ee.  We have practised reading and 

writing words containing this grapheme. We have also been writing sentences with words 

containing the ee digraph. For example- He has got big feet. 

Activities 

 Please read your online book on Active Learn and log that you have read at home in 

the Reading Diary. 

 Draw a picture of something you have learnt about Chinese New Year and either tell 

a grown up or write a sentence about it. 

 Make 12 using items in your home. Can you put your items into 2 groups and count 

how many are in each group?  

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Mrs Bancroft and Mrs Lucan 


